
February 10, 1995 

 

 

TO:  David, Jeremy 

 

FROM: Sheryl  

 

RE:  FBI Refusal to Review State Department Records  

on Non-Relevance Grounds 

 

 

FYI, attached is a State Department memorandum to David from 

October that I've just come across and that we'll need to deal with sooner 

or later.  Per the cover memo, the State Department is bringing to our 

attention certain documents that the State Department believes should be 

included in the collection at NARA but that, when referred to FBI, the FBI 

refused to review on grounds they believed them "not related" to the 

assassination.  This is directly relevant to our proposed interpretive 

guidance and to how FBI in particular may have done its search and review 

of its own records.  I'd like to discuss how best to deal with this in a 

coordinated way.  Thanks! 


